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23 March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Arrangements for the end of term  

 

On Friday 31 March, students will have a non-school uniform day this should include an item of clothing 
in their house colours. 
 

Students will be expected to wear suitable clothing and footwear for the school environment. 

 

The school day on Friday 31 March will run as follows; students attending Registration, Period 1, 

Period 2 and finishing at 12:00.  If students wish to purchase food for lunch, they need to do this 

during their extended break time. Students entitled to Free School Meals should ensure they have 

purchased their lunch during this time.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term begins for students on Tuesday 18 April at the normal time.  We return on a week A.  Please 

ensure that your children are in full school uniform and bring the correct equipment.  

 

I wish you all a Happy Easter.  

 

Yours sincerely 

Mr S Orsborne 
Headteacher 
 
 

Year 8 and Year 10  Year 7, Year 9 and Year 11 & Sixth Form 

8.30 – 9.05 Registration  8.30 – 9.05 Registration 

9.05 – 10.05 Period 1  9.05 – 10.05 Period 1 

10.05 – 10.40 Break  10.05 – 11.05 Period 2 

10.40 -11.40 Period 2  11.05 - 11.40 Break 

11.40 – 12.00 Form time and dismiss  11.40 – 12.00 Form time and dismiss 
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